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Consider the Approval of the Fire Department Applying for the 

Firehouse Subs Public Safety Grant to Purchase New Fire Hose for 

Engine 441 and the Reserve Apparatus

The Fire Department would like to apply for the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Grant, in order to procure

new fire hose. Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation donates to public safety departments across the

country. This organization has given over 92 million dollars in funds to 6,745 public safety agencies.

They provide equipment such as PPE, AED's, thermal imaging cameras, hose, and other essential

equipment needed by departments.

The department is requesting a grant in the amount of $20,400 dollars for the purchase of new fire hose.

This would be Mercedes ExoMetro Hose, in the length of 2000 feet of 1.75" attack line, and another 2000

feet of 2.5" attack line. This hose would replace older hose on our reserve apparatus. This is a 100%

funded grant, and does not require a match on the Town's behalf.


